
LARA Save 
  
Courtney, 
  
Thank you so much for placing the story about your family and  their need for working Smoke Alarms in 
the LARA Employee Exchange.   You have made my day by sharing with our employees information on 
this very important topic!   
  
Thanks again and have great holiday season. 
 


